
Tuesday 14th May 2024 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION 
 

Longdowns – Pedestrian Crossing Facilities 
 
Cormac Solutions Ltd on behalf of Cornwall Council is inviting comments on a 
proposal to build a new section of footway and a new pedestrian crossing with a 
central refuge at Longdowns. 
 
The new crossing will provide pedestrians with a safer method of crossing the 
road. Currently pedestrians are required to cross a wide stretch of road with two 
lanes. The new refuge will provide pedestrians with the option to cross one lane 
at a time, decreasing crossing time while improving safety.  The new paved 
footway will prevent pedestrians from having to walk on the verge. 
 
Comments are to be submitted by 
: 
 
 
 
 
To respond to this consultation, you can either: 
 

1. Use Cornwall Council’s Consultation finder, an on-line facility for viewing 
and responding to traffic consultations. This can be accessed by visiting 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/TrafficConsult.  Once registered you will be able to 
submit responses to this and other current traffic consultations. 

2. E-mail Infrastructure Design at traffic@cormacltd.co.uk, quoting the 
scheme name and reference, and indicating your support or objection to 
the proposals. 

 

A copy of the proposed plan can be seen here 

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/TrafficConsult
mailto:traffic@cormacltd.co.uk
https://d.docs.live.net/d1e96f35aa383f0d/STITHIANS%20CURRENT/ENVIRONMENT/Longdowns%20Crossing%20Proposal%202024%20-%20SN001.pdf

